
 
 

 

 

July 24, 2025 

 

To: Hraztan Zeitlian 
Struere 
3324 Grand View Blvd. 
Los Angeles, CA 90066 

RE: Notice of Intent to Proceed with Center for Health & Fitness Architectural Services 

 

This letter serves as your oƯicial Notice to Proceed from Beach Cities Health District (BCHD) for 
design and pre-construction services for the Center for Health & Fitness Relocation Project.  

The request to authorize execution of a contract with Struere was approved by the BCHD Board of 
Directors at its meeting on July 23, 2025. Accordingly, BCHD intends to proceed with finalizing the 
contract for these services.  

We appreciate your interest in our projects and look forward to working with you.    

 

Sincerely,  

Cristan Mueller 
Chief Health Operations & Communications OƯicer 
Beach Cities Health District 

 

 


